
31 July 2015 
 
 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St. Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
 
ATTENTION:  MR JEREMY NEWMAN (Jeremy.newman@asx.com.au) 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 
REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.2, Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited (the Company) requests that 
the securities of the Company be placed in voluntary suspension pending an announcement by the 
Company in relation to a proposed capital raising. 

The Company will remain on voluntary suspension until the completion of the capital raising. It is 
anticipated an announcement updating the market will be made on or before 31 August 2015. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the suspension should not be granted. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
Leonard Math 
CFO & Company Secretary 

 


